
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
30th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Early Years Fun Day 

 

We would like to invite you to the Early Years Fun Day on Friday 15th July.   

 

Reception 

 

During the morning the Reception children will be playing games with the Reception staff.  

We would like to invite parents to join us for the afternoon events at 1:30pm.  The 

children will be taking part in a carousel of activities followed by some races for those 

children who want to take part.  There may even be chance for a parent race! 

 

When you arrive, please go directly onto the school field via the side of the Children’s Centre.  

Please send your children into school in their PE kits in the morning. 

 

Please indicate on the slip below whether you are able to attend.  We are looking forward 

to seeing you all there. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs K. Standing     

Assistant Head Teacher EYFS and KS1     

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Early Years Fun Day – Friday 15th July 

 

 

Name/s (block capitals)  ____________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name ______________________________  

 

Child’s class________________ 

 

 

 I/we will be attending the Early Years Fun Day. 

 

 I/we will not be attending the Early Years Fun Day.  

 

 

Signed: __________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 


